





Monk Mail

Brother David's Weekly Newsletter

Click Here for Brother David's January Newsletter



Wonderful Art Show: So Very Proud of All Involved Students !!!!!
INCOMING FRESHMEN COURSE SELECTION DAY
SATURDAY, JANUARY 27

We have received the AP Computer Science Female Diversity Award!!!

Padre Pio Fundraising Event this Thursday, January 25 Featuring Mariano Schwartz '25 on the Piano!!!!

ACADEMICS

SECOND MARKING PERIOD ENDS THIS TUESDAY!!!!!!

Congratulations to:

 Miss Jennifer Bendersky and Mr. Michael Saxer, our Computer Science Teachers, thanks to their efforts we have received the AP Computer Science Female Diversity Award!!!!!

AP Exam Information

 AP Payments are now past due. <u>Click here to make a payment for the Exam(s)</u> if you have not already completed this step. Any questions or concerns regarding completing payment, please reach out to Mrs. Adler at apexams@stanthonyshs.org.

Library News

- Being able to read and understand digital text is going to continue to become more prevalent
 in our students' lives. The College Board has already made most of their exams digital. When
 students leave us and go onto College, they will be faced with on-line texts and tests. To help
 students strengthen these skills, our library supports both physical books as well as 24/7
 FREE access to SORA (eBooks/AudioBooks/Magazines), Comics Plus (Manga, Graphic
 Novels, Comics), and access to expanded collections through, AudiobooksSYNC, LI Students
 Read, NY Reads, Western Suffolk Boces (eBooks/AudioBooks/Magazines). We also offer
 many on-line resources and assist in connecting to home libraries. To access these
 resources, check out our Library Home page on Accessit or stop in to visit with our staff.
- As always, all staff, faculty and students are welcome to any of our resources! Contact us at <u>library@stanthonyshs.org</u>, stop in, or call x 279 for assistance. Remember you have 24/7 access to <u>Accessit.</u>

JUST A REMINDER THAT FOOD AND DRINK (other than water) ARE NOT ALLOWED IN THE LIBRARY

ATHLETICS / EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES

PADRE PIO EVENT AT 317 MAIN STREET IN FARMINGDALE: FEATURING JUNIOR MARIANO SCHWARTZ

ALL PROCEEDS WILL GO TO THE PADRE PIO FUND!!!!

- Winter Art Show continues Tonight from 4-6PM
- March For Life: Washington, DC: Our students represented us very well. Special thanks to:
 Mrs. Lisa Savallo, Mrs. Susan Corrao, Mr. Michael Savallo and r. Don Corraro for chaperoning.
- Friar Shield Mass this Sunday, January 28 at 10am in our Chapel: Great Way to Kickoff Catholic Schools Week:
- CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK/ SPIRIT WEEK: January 29- February 2
- Athletics information can always be found at https://friarathletics.org/

ADMISSIONS

RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES/SERVICE

FRIAR SHIELD MASS: JANUARY 28

CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources

BROTHER'S FINAL THOUGHTS

The Winter weather cannot stop the Friars!!!!! We had great attendance at our TWO Open House Events and our Winter Art Show. The week ahead allows us to honor our Past Mothers Guild Board Members and Moderators at a special dinner this Monday Evening. The Second Marking Period ends this Tuesday please make sure all work is completed. We welcome our new International Students this week as they join the Friar Family. On Thursday Night we have the opportunity to have a great meal and be entertained by one of our Juniors Mariano Schwartz at 317 Main Street in



Farmingdale. All proceeds will benefit our Padre Pio fund. Finally we kickoff Catholic School Week with our annual Friar Shield Mass on Sunday here at school. It is just another rather busy but grace filled week here at Saint Anthony's. to quote one of our Incoming Freshman "I think it is Great to be a Friar".



brdavid@stanthonyshs.org